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Secretary

From: Penny Gressieux <pgressieux@rslvic.com.au>
Sent: Monday, 2 May 2022 02:04 PM
To: Undisclosed recipients:
Subject: ANZAC APPEAL 2022 - WANGARATTA SB
Attachments: Wangaratta SB.pdf

Dear Secretary, Treasurer and Appeals Officer 
 
Attached are the 2022 ANZAC Appeal Statement and Stocktake forms. 
 
Your 2022 ANZAC Appeal Statement and Stocktake forms and your remittance (cheque or EFT) are to be received by 
this office no later than 30 June 2022 (Branch By-Law 8 refers).  It is a requirement that all three elements 
(statement, stocktake and remittance) are received to enable the processing of return funds to your Sub-Branch 
Agency Account.   
 
In accordance with ATO direction, 100% of monies raised must be remitted to the RSL GENERAL APPEALS 
PATRIOTIC FUND. 
 
Please make your cheque payable to RSL GENERAL APPEALS PATRIOTIC FUND.  Please do not include your Appeal 
proceeds with any Membership or other payments. 
 
If you are remitting by EFT, please ensure your EFT is identifiable by your Sub-Branch name. 
 
Returns to your Sub-Branch can be processed by EFT (Electronic Funds Transfer).  Please provide the bank details (of 
your Sub-Branch Agency Account) in your ANZAC Appeal Statement. 
 
Please retain a copy of your Statement and Stocktake forms for your records and ensure that you accurately record 
your remaining ANZAC Appeal stock as these figures are required for audit purposes. 
 
Please convey our thanks to your members for their continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
PETER SMITH, OAM 

Fundraising Manager 
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This message is confidential and intended for the addressee only. If received in error, please contact the sender and then  
delete/erase the message from your files. Any use, disclosure, copying or distribution of the message or its contents is prohibited.
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Appeals Administration
  

    

Phone  03 9655 5524    
Fax  03 9655 5591 

 

Email  pgressieux@rslvic.com.au 

 

   

ANZAC House 
 

| 
 

4 Collins St 
 

, 
 

Melbourne 
 

VIC 
 

3000 
    

 

rslvic.com.au 

 

         

 

   

This message is confidential and intended for the addressee only. If received in error, please contact the sender and then  
delete/erase the message from your files. Any use, disclosure, copying or distribution of the message or its contents is prohibited. 
 

  

 


